
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 

Trust area notice for Mabuiag Island community

 

Published on 14 March 2019

 

 
 

This trust area notice identifies the person/s entitled to the grant of a lease under the Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander Land Holding Act 2013 resulting from applications previously lodged 
under the Aborigines and Torres Strait Islanders Land Holding Act 1985.

Lease entitlement notices for this trust area notice have been published on the department’s 
website at www.dnrme.qld.gov.au.

 

Application 
number

 
 

Name of applicant Street address 

 

Description of area 

1/89 Raba YELLUB 29 Main Street Lot 29 on DP273192

 
 

2/89 Rim and Siai KRIS 39 Bani Street Lot 39 on DP273192

 

    

3/89 Dennis and Winifred 
COBURN

 

43 Main Street Lot 43 on DP273192

 

4/89 Philip MIN 45 Main Street Lot 45 on DP273192 

 
 

5/89 Philip MIN 13 Map Road Lot 13 on DP273192 

6/89 Epesia HANKIN 33 Warria Road Lot 33 on DP273192 

7/89 Epesia HANKIN 34 Warria Road Lot 34 on DP273192 

8/89 Tamara GIZU 44 Main Street Lot 44 on DP273192 

10/89 Tataka LEE 25 Main Street Lot 25 on DP273192 

11/89 Patipat REPU 24 Main Street Lot 24 on DP273192

12/89 Philemon and Mauwema 
BAGIRI

20 Warria Road Lot 20 on DP273192

13/89 Charlie and Felicia HANKIN 19 Main Street Lot 19 on DP273192

14/89 Jimmy and Solema 
LUFFMAN

26 Warria Road Lot 26 on DP273192

15/89 Laura PAIPAI 14 Map Road Lot 14 on DP273192 

16/89 Satrick and Pele MOOKA 12 Map Road Lot 12 on DP273192

Warning: This trust area notice may contain the names of deceased Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander people.
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A person has 18 months from the date of this trust area notice to apply to the chief executive to 
publish a lease entitlement notice not included in this trust area notice. To do this, go to 
www.dnrme.qld.gov.au to access the application form.

 

 

 
 

For more information 

Including advice on your lease entitlement, contact 13 QGOV (13 74 68). Alternatively, you 
can email your enquiry to us at ILOperations@dnrme.qld.gov.au.

 

 


